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Current Events and Updates

• The first semester will be coming to a close on December 19th.  Students and teachers are 
working on the first semester finals. 

• Many activities are currently ongoing including the Christmas program this week on Thursday, 
Student games and activities, as well as hosting a set of basketball games with Mogollon today.

• I am expecting a quote for track repairs any day now.  I met with the technician who came to 
look at the track and remain optimistic about getting it up to the level that our students and 
community would like.  We are planning to host a home track meet this year. 

• The annual campus fire threat inspections were conducted this week and no urgent issues were 
reported by the Marshal.  We are taking care of some of the minor findings that he noted.

• The Hashknife Solar Energy Groundbreaking event will be on Thursday and please let me know if 
any of you would like to attend and be part of the picture. 

• Our attendance has recently been holding steady, District-wide, at about 93% students in 
attendance on average.

• Thank you for your service and please let me know if you would like me to provide more 
information about anything going on. 


